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What a SPOOK-tacular Month!
We can't believe October has already

come and gone! Congratulations to all
our MDA families on such a successful and
fun first full month of dance this season.
This month was jam-packed with so many

fun things -  take a look at a few of our 
favorite October moments! 

OCTOBER 31, 2021 

Top Left: Our Saturday dancers perfectly finished
MDA's Halloween Costume Week with the most
charming and magical costumes! 
--
Top Right: Wingman Youth Leaders Muriel B. &
Mackenzie S. lead the first Wingman activity of
the season! For this activity, dancers got to know
their classmates and explore their similarities
through games!
--
Right: Just a few of the many new friends
we made during Bring-a-Friend Week!



View Your Portal

Can we say, "best Halloween Costume Week yet?!"
Check out these amazing characters, creatures, and more!

BRING-A-FRIEND WEEK

Our first Bring-A-Friend Week
of the dance season was a HUGE success!

We met many new faces, made fast friends
and danced our hearts out!



It was a BLAST seeing everyone

rock the rainbow in their colorful outfits!



Left: Congratulations to our
Bring-a-Friend Raffle winner, Paisley T.!

HALLOWEEN COSTUME WEEK
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https://app.jackrabbitclass.com/jr3.0/ParentPortal/Login?orgId=541062


PUMPKIN DECORATING CONTEST 
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🎃 IT'S PUMPKIN SEASON! 🎃



Monroe Dance Academy’s
Third Annual Pumpkin Decorating Contest

was a total spooky hit this year!
Our staff was blown away by all the

creativity, humor, and spirit brought to
each of the 13 fabulous entries! 

AND THE WINNERS ARE... 

Creator: Sophie W.

Creator: Addison Mia R.

Creator: Mackenzie S.



November 24th - 28th         Thanksgiving Break 

NOVEMBER: WHAT'S TO COME 

MDA Pop-up Shop 

Follow Us On Social Media
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MDA Donation Drive 

Studio Closings

Wingman Activity Week: Nov 8th-13th

It's that time of year... MDA's Pop-up Shop
will be opening to offer this season's apparel and
swag, just in time for the holiday season! We'll be
featuring some of your past favorites, PLUS
introducing all-new, limited edition pieces!

MDA is proud to help give back to our community,
and thrilled to be holding another donation drive at
the studio this year! The drive will be organized and 

 hosted by our fabulous Wingman Youth Leaders.
More details to come! 

MDA's Wingman Youth Leaders bring us another week of
Wingman for Dance activities!  

https://www.instagram.com/monroedanceacademy/

